We would like to welcome all members of the SU Young Faculty to the second Steering
Committee meeting

Agenda
» Update on young faculty budget for 2018 (currently still pending but we should know at
the time of the meeting)
* News from the section board representatives that will attend their first section board
meetings on the 21% of March
* Creation of bylaws
* Narrow down our focus areas for the coming year (will depend on the budget). Ideas
were put forward at the last steering committee meeting and we will at this meeting
narrow down the ideas to a realistic number of workshops and focus areas that we can
acton in 2018.
+ Social activities — should we offer this and who would like to be active?
» Presentation of our new homepage (if we manage to finish it in time) and suggestions
on additional content/use of the page

The meeting will be held on March 26, 13.00-15.00, in room U26 (Geovetenskapens hus,
second floor).
Remember, the SU-YF is for all non-tenured staff but the agenda and focus areas are decided

upon by the active members (those who attend the steering committee meetings). We hope to
see many of you there,

Anne Soerensen, Chair of the SU Young Faculty



